

## Bluebells Class Autumn Newsletter

Welcome to Bluebells class! We hope you had a good summer holiday!

The class team supporting your child this year is:

Ella — Teacher

Guisey - Level 3 Teaching Assistant

Sarah - Teaching Assistant Benjamin - Teaching Assistant

Sophie - Lunch Time Organiser (LTO) Our topic this term is 'Ourselves' which will include exploring how we fit into the world. We will be working on our individual targets in Maths and English, whilst taking part in whole class number songs and stories.

We will work on our social skills and fine motor skills when joining in with a range of sensory and exciting practical activities.

We will continue to develop our communication skills using opportunities throughout the school day and practicing symbol recognition.

We will be having two snack times during the school day as well as toast at the start of the day. If you are able to, we would appreciate a contribution of £1 per week towards the cost of this.

Bluebells will be having their PE lessons on Tuesday mornings so please send in a pair of shorts or jogging bottoms, a t-shirt and a pair of pumps or trainers for them to change into.

In a couple of weeks time
Bluebells will begin to access
the Hydrotherapy pool on
Tuesday afternoons, so
please keep an eye out for the
permission letter.

Rebound therapy
(trampolining) will take place
on Friday afternoons and the
children will require their PE
kit for this as well.

Please remember to label all your children's clothes clearly with their name.

Thanks for reading! We will communicate most days via your child's Home-School diary, please read it and send it in daily.

We're also always happy to chat or answer other questions by telephone.

Please let us and transport know as soon as possible if your child can't come into school.

School telephone: 0161 445 0123